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Rev. David 5. Showalter 

As of this writing, St. Paul Uprising! Uth is supporting Vacation Bible School in helping disciple 

the "little's" who have come from both our church family and our community, assisting our 

larger church family volunteers in that effort during this last week of June. We have 16 youth 

helping to staff VBS including some of our friends who we invited to help. And we are having a 

BLAST being part of "Stellar" with the adults in our church family! 

The summer months of July and August will see "The Uprising!" combining fun, service, witness 

and learning as is our typical pattern. We have several ideas in those areas that are being firmed 

up at this time. 

SAVE the DATE! Sunday, August 9th 

Please join the St. Paul UMC family for a celebration of the dedicated ministry of 
Pastor Dave and Debbie Showalter on Sunday, August 6th! Pastor Dave will be 
retiring as Deacon effective September 1, 2023 and they will be passing on the 
torch of the "UTH Uprising Ministry". 

We will begin with a combined service for all at 10:00 am in the Christian Life 
Center, followed by a celebration of Dave and Debbie's ministry, and ending with 
a good old fashioned Potluck Lunch! Please plan on joining us to celebrate their 
35-year ministry to the youth in our area. More details to follow.
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